ALERT from MHOA and the LAT



VOTE BEFORE OR ON NOVEMBER 8TH!

<u>Manufactured Home Living - Newsletter</u>

Due to budget cuts and time constraints, the *Manufactured Home Living* (MHL) Newsletter will be available on our web site at www.mhoa.net for anyone with a computer. Those not having a computer or access to one, can call the **MHOA** State office at (360) 373-2436 between the hours of 9:00 am-2:00 pm Monday – Wednesday to request one. We will be more than happy to send you one.

YOUR MHOA AT WORK

Your **MHOA** Executive Committee is working hard on the State "Policies and Procedures", Bi-laws, and breaking the **MHOA** Districts into more manageable pieces. Travel will be less and give each Director time to visit and spend helping communities in their areas and possibly open new chapters or assist open chapters.

Winter is FAST Approaching

It's that time of year to protect your water pipes from freezing in exposed or unheated areas. Wrap with tape and insulation material that free-standing water faucet in your yard. Check your insulation under your home. Clear leaves and debris away from your storm drains in your yard and gutters and downspouts from your roof. For more help visit www.takewinterbystorm.org. Put a couple of 42lbs of kitty litter in the trunk of your car or 80 lb. bag of sand, makes navigation great for snow and ice driving. If you don't need after winter donate kitty litter to a friend.

HOW CAN I HELP MHOA?

<u>Tell</u> your neighbor about **MHOA.** <u>Share</u> this "Alert" with your neighbor even if they do not belong. <u>Volunteer</u>, the home office in Bremerton could use your help. Mailing, answering phones, data entry, making a cup of coffee. Keep your dues current. MHOA is totally supported by your dues and donations. Come and support <u>General Membership Meetings</u> and bring your neighbors where you will learn a lot and meet new friends and gain great insight for your community.

The LAT or Legislative Action Team

The Legislative Action Team(LAT) is open to all MHOA members and anyone living in Manufactured/Mobile Home Communities. We will be busy after November 8th updating all the leadership changes to the Washington State Legislature so that we can keep you informed on WHO is serving YOU for the 2017 Session. What the Bills are that we are promoting and how YOU can help. We also prepare position papers on Leases, Water Meters, and keep the RCW 59.20 Rules and Tips up-to-date. Please ask for a copy if you do not have one.

CONTACTS

MHOA OFFICE: PHONE: 360-373-2436, E-MAIL: mhoaoffice@mhoa.net

WEBSITE: WWW.MHOA.NET

<u>LEGISLATIVE ACTION TEAM</u>: <u>LegActTeam@msn.com</u> or <u>MHOASupport@msn.com</u>

Phone: 206-932-0433

<u>CELEBRATING 50 YEARS OF SERVICE TO YOU THE</u> <u>HOMEOWNER</u>

October 24, 2016 Sent to you by the MHOA Executive Committee and LAT